August 21, 2014

To Whom It May Concern:
	It is my distinct privilege to write this letter in support of my former student Rachel Richards’ application to work as an au pair. I cannot imagine a better or more responsible individual to entrust with the care of children.  Rachel studied piano with me during her middle and high school years. She is kind, conscientious, and ethical, and approaches every life situation with the highest level of integrity. Rachel is a competition-level pianist who brought an amazing level of focus to her piano studies. Her world-class work ethic is equally apparent in her academic pursuits. Overall, Rachel is one of the most outstanding young people with whom I’ve had the pleasure to work.
	Rachel began work with Cutco during her college years, and showed a level of maturity and professionalism that was nothing short of amazing. She was highly successful in this job and could be counted on to follow through with every single responsibility assigned to her, and indeed to always go the extra mile. I have full confidence that she will bring the same level of professionalism and integrity to her work as an au pair.
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Rachel has the requisite skills necessary to meet and surpass any demand placed on her in this job. She is a genuine people person and can relate to anyone she meets, regardless of the age or circumstances. I’ve watched Rachel interact with children at piano recitals and her gentle nature and sense of humor enable her to immediately connect with everyone she meets. I cannot imagine a better candidate for this position, and I give Rachel my unconditional and heartfelt support.

Sincerely,
Meme F. Tunnell
Assistant Professor of Music
Bellarmine University   

